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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Graham and 

Franca Lofts

OBJ2015/0753/P 14/03/2015  15:04:13 We believe the proposed front extension will take away sunlight from the side patio of our house, 2 

Kidderpore Gardens, which adjoins the property in question. It may also reduce daylight to the side 

windows of our house, notably the kitchen which has limited daylight anyway. A proposed new 

window in the front extension will overlook our side patio and reduce privacy.

2 Kidderpore 

Gardens

London NW3 7SR
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